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IHSAA Appeal 
 
As the board is well aware, the Emmett School District appealed our classification to the IHSAA board of 
directors.  The arguments that Mr. Woods put together and brought forth were nothing short of 
brilliant; however, the IHSAA didn’t take those arguments into consideration.  With that being said, 
Emmett will remain in the new 5A classification for the next two years.  The exception to this is that 
boys’ soccer, girls’ soccer, and volleyball will be playing in the 4A classification (SRV) for the next two 
years. 
 
Veteran’s Day Assembly 
 
I want to send a big shout out to Mrs. Yates for the work that her and her students did in order to honor 
our veterans.  The assembly was amazing, and the students of Emmett High School were also amazing.  
They were respectful and polite for the entire event.   
 
Highway 16 Community Meeting 
 
The Idaho Department of Transportation will be hosting a community meeting tonight in the EHS atrium.  
They will be addressing such topics as safety concerns, expansion, and overall growth.  
 
Winter Sports and Activities 
 
Winter sports are in full swing.  If you have a chance to watch our students compete, you won’t be 
disappointed.  Our kids are playing hard and working hard. 
 
Congratulations to our drama team.  They just captured their 2nd straight district championship and 
competed in state last weekend.  Several of our students placed, and all of our students represented 
Emmett High School in a very positive manner.  I also want to congratulate our coach, Mr. Barrett.  
Thank you for everything Mr. Barrett. 
 

Have a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 
  


